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 PA-274721 
 

Product Advisory 

 
Issue Date: Jan 25, 2024 

 
 
Change Type: 
Support for Dual Rate Transceivers 
 
Parts Affected: 

Part Number Current Revision Updated Revision 

BCM957504-N425G 029 030 
 
Description of Change: 
Updating the BCM957505-N425G to support dual rate transceivers.  
 
Reason for Change: 
This change enables customers to support dual rate transceivers.  
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The adapter specification remains the same. Customers planning to use dual-rate transceivers should use firmware 
release 2.18 or more recent. Broadcom recommends using the latest available firmware. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Product shipments will begin after March 1, 2024 as revision 030. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please return 
any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 


